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Updates. . . 
Rejoice! Concert  
Saturday night September 29, the Heritage Singers 
gave a concert in Boise. At that time, Dale gave a 
plaque of recognition to Max Mace for his 47 years 
of Music Ministry. Dale shared this message, which 
was inscribed on the plaque: 
 
Forty-seven years ago you invited us to “Come 
Along . . .  to a land called Paradise.” 

Through that journey, you’ve always pointed the 
way to “The Lighthouse.” 

You urged us to “Never Give Up.” 

When the way has been rough, you’ve reminded us 
that “Someone is Praying for Us. . .” and that “Tears 
Are a Language God Understands.” 

“Through It All” you pointed us to “A Hill Called 
Mount Calvary.” 

You invited us to be part of the “Family of God” and 
assured us that truly “There’s Plenty of Room in the 
Family.” 

You have kept us focused on the fact that “The King 
Is Coming.” 

“What A Day That Will Be. . .” 

 

 

A Sale for All Ages 
On Sunday September 30th, the Idaho Conference 
ABC held its Fall Open House.  This is the fourth 
year we have held this event, and it seems to be 
one that our customers really enjoy!   We 
transformed the front yard of the building to look 
more like a Fall Social by having a 2-unit bounce 
house set up for the children to enjoy, and two tents 
so that everyone could enjoy a free Big Frank and 
chili on the ABC.   
 
Over the period of six hours, we sold over 100 
cases of vegetarian food, and over $2,600.00 in 
books.  It is really great to see the parking lot full on 
a Sunday, and extra special to see young families 
bringing their children out to enjoy the bounce 
house—we are talking about some serious energy 
happening there!   
 
We’re already thinking about how to make year five 
our best one yet!! – Dave Gatton, Sales Director 
 
Week of Spiritual Emphasis   
A number of people have asked about the dates for 
our 2018 Week of Spiritual Emphasis. Not to 
worry—you haven’t missed it!  
 
This year’s program will be a little later than usual, 
due to our speaker’s travel schedule. We are really 
looking forward to hearing from our guest speaker, 
Elder Dwain Esmond, associate director for the 
Ellen G. White Estate. 



 
 

Elder Esmond will be with us 
during the week of November 
12-15, so please mark your 
calendar and plan to join us 
for a special time of spiritual 
emphasis and sharing our 
Seventh-day Adventist 
heritage.  
 

Save the Date! 
The Social Committee 
has been busily 
making preparations 
for the 2018 PPPA 
Christmas Party.  
 
So please mark your 
calendar for Sunday, 
December 2, and 
save the date! We’ll 
be at the Nampa Civic 
Center again this 
year, but the rest of 
the details will have to 
wait. Watch for more information soon, and plan to 
join in the fun—it should be a treat!   
– Your Social Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dateline . . . 
 

October 

10  PAYDAY 
15 Chapel—United Way Campaign, Robert 

Hastings, Chairperson 
22 Chapel—SWE; Scott Cady, Chairperson 
24 PAYDAY 
29 Chapel—Retirement Chapel, Beverly 

Logan, Marketing 
 

November 

  3  (SUN) Daylight Saving Time Ends; Set 
Clocks Back 

  5 Chapel— Product Dedication; Robert 
Hastings; Chairperson 

  7 PAYDAY 
11 (SUN) Veteran’s Day Observed 
12-15  Week of Prayer; Elder Dwain Esmond, 

Speaker, E.G. White Estate 
19 Chapel— NO CHAPEL (Thanksgiving) 
21  PAYDAY 
22 (TH) PPPA Holiday – THANKSGIVING 
26 Chapel— 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


